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End of  year roundup 2014

November saw the 
transformation by the members 
of  the Tram Shed into Santa’s 
Grotto in preparation for the 
Santa Special Open Day. 

It involves a lot of  work but 
everyone who sees it is impressed 
with the final result, especially the 
children.
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The meeting room 
becomes a Santa’s 
Workshop as the members 
get together for the 
Present  Wrapping , 
always a pleasant 
gathering

The preparation for the 
day also involves the 
wrapping of  over 500 
presents for the 
children.
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After a busy day preparing

Members get together for a meal
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Members get 
into the spirit of  
the day


